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The University Committee and the Chairs of the Academic and University Staff committees met on
several occasions over the past few months with Chancellor Miller to review and provide active
feedback on and input to his document titled "The Future Imagined Reorganizing UWGB for
Innovation and Growth". We endorse the proposal to create four academic colleges and to
reorganize the Office of Adult Education. We support the rationale provided for the new
organizational structure and the timeline proposed for the implementation of this reorganization.
We look forward to the continued collaboration of governance bodies with the Provost and
Chancellor, and to the active participation of the campus as a whole, as we develop specific plans
for implementing these ideas. We fully recognize this is a challenging time for UW-Green Bay, but
we also view this as an exciting opportunity to marshal the considerable talents of UWGB'’s faculty,
staff, and students in service of our tradition of innovation and excellence.
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